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Statement from Secretary Dudek on Recommended 

Changes to Senate FHIX Plan 
 
 
 
The following statement from Secretary Elizabeth Dudek is in reference to the Agency’s 
recent recommendations for changes to the Senate’s FHIX plan: 

 
“We always stand ready to assist members of the legislature as they develop policies.  
Although we have recommended changes to the FHIX plan that alleviate our concerns 
with the ‘death spiral,’ we still have many concerns with other areas of the bill, which 
would make it uncertain whether the FHIX plan will be able to provide more Floridians 
with health coverage.”   
 
- Elizabeth Dudek, Secretary  
 

 

 

 

 
 
The Agency for Health Care Administration is committed to better health care for all Floridians. The Agency 

administers Florida’s Medicaid program, licenses and regulates more than 45,000 health care facilities and 34 

health maintenance organizations, and publishes health care data and statistics at www.FloridaHealthFinder.gov.  

Additional information about Agency initiatives is available via Facebook (AHCAFlorida), Twitter (@AHCA_FL) 

and YouTube (/AHCAFlorida). 
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